ST. ELIZABETH CHURCH

June 16th, 2024

Thank you for contributing to
the well-being of our parish!

Mass Intentions: The
Deceased Fathers of the
Parish and James Arsenault
Sr.

If you would like a Mass
intention for your loved one,
contact the parish office.

Next Sunday’s Readings:

First Reading

Job 38:1, 8-11

Responsorial Psalm

Psalm 107:23-24, 25-26, 28-29,
30-31

Second Reading

2 Corinthians 5:14-17

Gospel

Mark 4:35-41

E-giving:
Stelizcc.churchgiving.com/
On Sunday, and every other
day too!

SCAN THE QR CODETO
GIVE ONLINE:

Just point your camera at
the code and click the link
that pops up. It's that easy!

Rosary:

The Rosary will be prayed
every evening at 7pm over
Zoom and led by Janet Stern.

RICHMOND, VA

Ceetings! \

Happy Father’s Day! Today we think of the fathers and men in our lives. This
week, make an effort to do something nice for your dad, grandfather, uncle, or
whoever has been there as a father to you. Help with a cookout or a special meal or
it could be something as simple as cracking open a cold one and enjoying each
other’s company on the porch.

FR. JIM'S JOTS

Prayer for Father’s Day:

God, our Father, we give You thanks and praise for fathers young and old.

We pray for young fathers, newly embracing their vocation; may they find courage and
perseverance to balance work, family, and faith in joy and sacrifice.

We pray for our own fathers around the world whose children are lost or suffering; may
they know that the God of compassion walks with them in their sorrow.

We pray for men who are not fathers but still mentor and guide us with fatherly love and
advice.

We remember fathers, grandfathers, and great-grandfathers who are no longer with us but
who live forever in our memory and nourish us with their love. Amen.

This weekend we are also visited by the Comboni Missionary Sisters as they are
selling raffle tickets to support their fundraiser. They will be here after both Masses
this Sunday. To learn more about their raffle and the work that the Comboni
Missionary Sisters do in our community, please reach out to our own Sr. Anns
James (anns@stelizcc.org).

We have many families and individuals who are regularly attending Mass and
parish activities but are not registered with the Parish. By registering as a member,
it makes it easier to receive communications with the Parish Office as well as show
the growth of our parish. You can register by filling out the form in one of the
Welcome Packets by the kiosk by the front doors or you can email our office
manager, Eva Wiznerowicz (evabalkarli@stelizcc.org), and she will help you
register online.

As we get further into summer, please consider getting involved with our Jazz
and Food Festival!l Starting this Sunday, the raffle tickets are on sale! The sales of
the raffle tickets help cover the different costs of the festival. If you are interested in
helping sell the raffle tickets after Mass or taking a few books with you, please let
Eva Wiznerowicz (evabalkarli@stelizcc.org) know, and she will give you all the
info that you need. To learn more ways that you can help with the Jazz Festival

Blessings to you and yours,
Fr Jim, Pastor

please see the section in the bulletin.

PRAYER REQUESTS FOR SICK & HOMEBOUND: Eva Chiles,
Hannah Schooler, Petra Thompson, Jennifer Soistman, Sherman Gorbis,

Lucy Mwangi, Gwendolyn Woodruff, and Burton Robinson. Names are
kept on the list for 4 weeks unless otherwise noted. Please contact Office
Manager, Eva (evabalkarli@stelizcc.org), to add or remove names.

Prayer for Juneteenth from the Catholic Archdiocese of Baltimore

We pray, O Lord, for change. J N
Jesus, you revealed God through your wise words and loving deeds, and we

encounter you still today in the faces of those whom society has pushea’ to

the margins. Jucsof EE TH
Guide us, through the love you revealed, to establish the justice you proclaimed, that all peoples
might dwell in harmony and peace, united by that one love that binds us to each other, and to
you. And most of all, Lord, change our routine worship and work into genuine encounter with
you and our better selves so that our lives will be changed for the good of all. Amen

11th Sunday in Ordinary Time

SACRAMENTS

If your child needs baptism, First Communion, or Confirmation please contact the Parish
Office. For more info on First Communion or Confirmation, contact Liz Wiznerowicz:
religioused@stelizcc.org.

Are you interested in learning more about the Catholic Faith? Do you attend Mass but
wanting to become more involved? Do you want a deeper relationship with God? If you
have been baptized, or if you were baptized in another tradition, God may be calling you
to a deeper relationship through the Catholic Faith. For information, contact Christopher
Metzger: metzger.christopher@gmail.com

UPCOMING MEETINGS/EVENTS

JAZZ
FEST

onnsor form online.

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL - This year we will be holding
vacation bible school with the Cathedral of the Sacred Heart in
Richmond. VBS will be July 8th-12th in the mornings. To
register your child please scan this QR code. For questions, please
contact our office of religious education: religioused@stelizcc.org
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COMBONI MISSIONARY SISTERS RAFFLE - The Comboni Misisonary Sisters
will be visiting our parish to sell raffle tickets for their fundraiser Sunday, June 16th,
after both Masses. Sr. Maria Jose will be selling tickets at $5 each, with a booklet of 6

tickets going at $25.00. For information, please see Sr. Anns James
(anns@stelizcc.org).
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EUCHARISTIC REVIVAL MESSAGE FROM DIOCESE OFFICE OF
COMMUNICATIONS - If you are planning on attending the National Eucharistic
Revival Congress in Indianapolis this summer (whether as a parish group or as
individuals/families), please let the Diocese know so that we can connect with members
of our diocese at the Congress and feature them on our diocesan platforms.

If you or someone you know in the diocese is attending the Congress, please reach out
to us through our office email communications@richmonddiocese.org. We would
love to connect with you prior to and during the Congress!

ST. ELIZABETH MINISTRIES

Are you interested in becoming more active in the church either during or
outside of Sunday Mass? If you would like to join one of our ministries,
please visit www.stelizcc.org/parish-ministries-2022/ to learn more and to
find out how to contact our ministry leaders.

Raffle Ticket are on sale! The sales for the raffle cover most of the costs of the festival.
Please consider getting some tickets or assisting with selling them. $2 per ticket | $20 per
book of ten. We can accept Cash, Check, and Credit/Debit.

Volunteer Opportunities for festival preparation and on the day of the
St festival are now available! Scan the QR code here or visit

“UT - bitly/volunteerjazzfest to sign up.
Become or Contact a Sponsor
Sponsorships are available at a variety of tiers and are for any individual or business who
is interested in supporting our festival!

stejazzfestival.org/sponsorship/

If you, or someone you know, would be interested in becoming a sponsor for our Jazz
Festival; please visit or send them the link to learn more about sponsorship and to get the

The 2024 Jazz Festival will be on August 3rd, 2024 from 12pm-7pm.\
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June 16th, 2024

GENTLE REMINDERS:

Face coverings are optional
and silence your cell phones
before entering the church.

Parents: As a reminder, you
are required to escort any
child, 12 years and under,
downstairs to the restrooms
and remain with them until
their return

PARISH LINKS:

All Saints Catholic School
Allsaintsric.com

3418 Noble Avenue Richmond,
VA 23222

804-329-7524

This school is part of our
parish, as we contribute every
year for children to pursue
their education

PARISH OFFICE:
Hours: Tues-Fri, 1-4pm
Office@stelizcc.org
804-329-4599

Parish Website:
www.stelizcc.org

Parish Blog:
Stelizabethcc.blogspot.com

Check Us Out on Facebook:
Like us on: facebook.com/
stelizabethcatholicchurch

Jazz Festival Website:
https://stejazzfestival.com/

St. Elizabeth is a busy parish.
Don't miss out. Every week,
you can receive an email with
the announcements you hear
at church and read in the
bulletin. Get the latest news
delivered to your inbox. To sign
up, go online to
bit.ly/STECC_Bulletin



